
	

Years	1	and	2	Home	Learning	
Dear	parents	and	carers,	
	
We	would	like	to	welcome	you	all	to	Years1	and	2.		The	children	have	all	settled	in	well,	
and	we	are	so	happy	to	see	the	children	arriving	on	time	happy	to	enter	their	classroom.	

Book	Bags	

Please	make	sure	that	your	child	has	their	book	bag	in	school	every	day.	Your	child	will	be	
choosing	both	a	book	to	read	for	pleasure	and	reading	scheme	book.	These	will	be	in	the	
book	bag	as	well	as	their	reading	record.	Please	try	to	read	with	your	child	every	day	and	
write	regular	comments	in	the	reading	record	book.	We	will	be	operating	a	‘book	drop’	
process	across	the	year	group	so	when	you	and	your	child	would	like	a	change	of	book,	
please	ensure	there	is	a	comment	in	their	reading	record	and	encourage	your	child	to	
place	their	book	in	the	book	and	their	reading	record	drop	box.	We	will	then	change	their	
book	and	put	it	back	in	their	book	bag	for	you	to	share	at	home.	

School	Uniform	

Please	make	sure	that	all	your	child’s	uniform	is	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name.		
We	will	be	accessing	the	outdoors	at	times	so	please	make	sure	your	child	has	a	warm	
school	coat,	again	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name.	

Phonics	or	Spelling	Activities	

Each	week	children	will	receive	a	phonics	activity	for	that	week	or	a	spelling	list.	In	year	2	
in	order	to	contextualise	the	words,	children	are	expected	to	write	sentences	which	
include	the	spelling	word.	Children’s	learning	will	be	sent	home	on	Friday	and	will	be	
tested	on	Thursday.		

Maths	

Children	will	receive	maths	activity	every	Friday.	This	will	be	based	on	the	content	that	
they	have	covered	in	class.		

Many	thanks,		
	
The	Year	1	and	2	team	
	
	 


